
We’re Going Back to School 

2023 

IMMUNIZATIONS 
By Appointment Only At 

lchd.org 

 

Livingston County Health Department (LCHD) participates in the Vaccines 
for Children (VFC) program. The VFC program covers the cost of the vaccine 
for those who are eligible, an administration fee/per vaccine may apply. 

 

We DO accept Medicaid (Healthy Kids) but DO NOT bill Blue Cross Complete or private insurance. 

Please contact LCHD if you have questions. 

 
 
 
 

Livingston County Health Department 
2300 E. Grand River Ave., Suite 102 

Howell, MI 48843 (517) 546-9850 

 
 

 
 


